T

San Francisco International Airport

NOTICE

December 6, 2016

TO: ‘San Francisco Taxi Drivers

SUBJECT: TaxiQ App Update for Lot Closure Notifications

Later this week, SFO will be releasing an update to the TaxiQ app that will provide notifications
to drivers when the taxi lot is full. This information is intended to help drivers avoid congestion
at SFO when the lot entrance is closed. Drivers who enable the feature will receive a notification
when taxi lot staff closes the lot and another notification when it reopens.

If you have configured your phone to install app updates automatically, the TaxiQ app will
update itself when the new version is released. (The release date is determined by the Google and
Apple app stores, but it is expected to be on or after December 7.) If you have not configured
your phone to update apps automatically, you will be prompted to update the app manually
approximately one week after the release.

To take advantage of the new features, please select the option to allow TaxiQ to send push
notifications after updating the app. To change your preferences at a later time, access your
phone settings to enable or disable notifications for the TaxiQ app.

For more information about TaxiQ, including a user guide, phone requirements, app download
links, and frequently asked questions, please visit sfoconnect.com/taxiQ.

Abubaker Azam
Senior Manager
Operations — Airport Services
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